
 

Become a part of Groundhog History 

Punxsutawney Groundhog Club 

Brick Sponsorship Program 
Help support the Punxsutawney Groundhog Club as they 

continue Phase One of the Brick Sponsorship Program. Phase 

One consists of paving the Gobbler’s Knob Stage with a limited 

number of brick pavers. Bricks will be sold on a first come, first 

serve basis.  If you would like to honor a loved one or lend your 

name, family’s name, or a company/organization name to this 

effort please fill out the form and submit it to:  

Punxsutawney Groundhog Club  

200 West Mahoning St. Suite 1, Punxsutawney, PA 15767. 

 

Program Information 
 Your lettering will be 3/4” tall and centered by the company 

engraving the bricks. 

 All bricks will be the same size, same type of engraving, and 

same color. 

  We will send you a proof for approval prior the actual 

engraving. 

 The GHC reserves the right to reject any sponsorship lettering 

that is deemed unsuitable for public viewing or offensive.  

 Bricks will be sold on a first come, first serve basis.  

 The bricks will be placed at random on the stage at Gobbler’s 

Knob; a certain location on the stage cannot be requested. 

 The layout of the bricks will be organized into quadrants when 

they are installed; you will receive a notice of which quadrant 

your brick is in upon installation.  

 

 

Contact Name:________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

Email Address:__________________________   

Phone Number: ____________________ 

Please make Checks payable to the: 
Punxsutawney Groundhog Club 

Please indicate which category applies: 

Individual, Family, In Memory of ($50) 

Corporate, Business, Professional ($100) 
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Any questions or for multiple order forms please contact: 

The Punxsutawney Groundhog Club, Inc. 
200 West Mahoning St. Suite 1 

Punxsutawney PA 15767 
814-618-5591 

director@ghogclub.com 
www.groundhog.org 

 


